
Strategic Governance Board 
Meeting Date – 07/08/2018 

 
Those in Attendance: 
 

• Police and Crime Commissioner - Lorne Green 
• Chief Executive – Mark Stokes 
• Director of Performance and Scrutiny – Sharon Lister 
• Director of Policy and Commissioning 

- Gavin Thompson 
• Director of Communications and Engagement 

- Martin Barsby 
• Performance and Scrutiny Assistant - Jordan Mann 
• Chief Constable – Simon Bailey 
• Assistant Chief Constable – Paul Sanford 
• Challenge Team Organisational Development Manager 

- Ralph Jackman 
• Superintendent – Jo Doyle 
• Corporate Communications News Manager 

 – Nicola Atter 
 

Action/Decision Title Description of Action/Decision Result of Action/Decision 

Action Plan for 
Cromer 

Recommendations 

Once the action plan has been 
completed this will become a 
standing agenda item. 

The review has been completed and 36 
actions are being addressed as a result. 
34 of the 36 have been completed or 
implemented and the remaining two are 
long term actions. 

Template for 
Advertisement of 

Beat Officers 

Templates for the advertisement 
of Beat Officers to be sent to the 
Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner. 

14 Beat Manager candidates have been 
selected and are now in post.  

Homelessness 
Reduction Act – 

Impact for Norfolk 
Constabulary 

The Chief Constable to update 
the Police and Crime 
Commissioner on the impact of 
the Homelessness Reduction Act 
on Norfolk Constabulary. 

Work is ongoing. 

Presentation from 
NPAS 

The PCC requested for a 
presentation regarding NPAS to 
be given at a future meeting. 

Meetings have occurred and a meeting 
has been arranged to brief the PCC. 

Chief Constable to 
provide data on 

drone deployment in 
the place of NPAS 

The Chief Constable to provide 
data on cases Norfolk 
Constabulary has used a drone in 
the place of an NPAS callout. 

Drone review to be led by Deputy Chief 
Constable Dean. 

OPCC to link in with 
the Constabulary – 

The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Norfolk to link 

Domestic Abuse Perpetrator Strategy 
drafted and all options were reviewed. 

Apologies: 

• Chief Finance Officer  
- John Hummersone 

• Deputy Chief Constable  
- Nick Dean 
 

 



 

review of domestic 
abuse perpetrator 

provision 

in with the Constabulary for a 
review of the way domestic abuse 
perpetrator provision is provided 
to victims. 


